
 
 
 

Year 5 Homework Letter – Friday 24th November 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend! Mr Sparrow, Mrs Benjamin and Mrs Baber 

Maths  
 
This week in Maths, the children have 
been ordering and comparing fractions 
less than and greater than 1. When 
comparing and ordering fractions, we 
used bar models and learnt: ‘when the 
denominators are the same, the greater 
numerator, the greater the fraction. The 
numerator is the top number and the 
denominator is the bottom number in the 
fraction. Here is an example of the bar 
models the children have used when 
comparing and ordering fractions: 
 

  
 
English 
 
This week in English, the children learnt 
to select and sequence key events in our 
narrative ‘The Lost Thing’. The children 
learnt to do this by writing five 
paragraphs based on the key events in the 
story ensuring they were as descriptive as 
possible.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Parent and Carer Evenings – Monday 27th 

November to Wednesday 29th November - 

3:30 – 6pm 

St. Andrew’s Day - Thursday 30th November 

– Children in St. Andrew’s Team can wear a 

blue top on this day.  

Christmas Concert – Tuesday 12th December - 

6 – 7pm 

Christmas Lunch - Wednesday 13th December 

at 12:00pm 

Christmas Service at Christ Church - 

Thursday 14th December at 9:30am  

PTFA Christmas Fair - Thursday 14th 

December - 3:30 - 5:30pm 

  
  
  
 

Homework 
 
Spelling: The children should complete the 
10 spellings for week 4 set on Purple Mash. 
 
Maths: Everyone must practise their times 
tables on Times Tables Rock Stars. 
 
Reading: The children must also read for 
at least 15 minutes per day and comment 
in their green reading log.  
 

Assessment week 
 
This week has been assessment week and the 
children have worked really hard to 
complete a range of ‘special challenges’ in 
English and Maths. We are very proud of 
the children and the maturity they showed 
in their approach to these challenges.  
 
 

Christmas baubles 
 
To contribute towards our Community 
Christmas Tree mentioned in the school 
newsletter, we would like children to bring 
in shop bought or man-made baubles from 
next week. At the start of the following 
week, each class will place their bauble’s on 
the tree and share a Christmas Prayer 
together.  
  
  
 

 


